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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have had another great week in the academy.  The children are focused upon our values throughout the 
whole school day and I have seen wonderful examples of positive relationships, respect for each other and 
our environment, resilience, reflection and responsibility, our key value at the moment.  
 

It is great that extra-curricular activities are taking place again and, on this note, I would like to say 
congratulations to Erin, Abigail, Jacob, Teigan, Indiana, Poppy, Harrison and Andrew on achieving their 
Taekwondo gradings.  I look forward to many more celebrations of achievement with the children for 
activities done both in and out of school.  I encourage you to share with your child’s class teacher any 
achievements or successes that we may not know about; achievements out of school are just as important 
and we would like to celebrate them with you. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mrs Boothroyd 
 

Relationships          Respect          Resilience          Reflection          Responsibility 

 

Taekwondo – Hawes Side Taekwondo Success!  
 

Congratulations to the following students who successfully passed their taekwondo grading. 
 

                    Erin - Black Tag  
                    Abigail - Black tag  
                    Jacob - Blue Tag  
                    Teigan - Yellow Belt  
                    Indiana - Yellow Tag  
                    Poppy - Yellow Tag 
                    Harrison - Yellow Tag  
                    Andrew - Yellow Tag  
 

We are extremely proud of each and every one of our taekwondo superstars!  
 

There are still places available if you wish your child to join our taekwondo sessions which are held every 
Wednesday in the academy from 3:15/3:20pm until 4.05pm.  
 

Your child will benefit from: 

• learning self-defence 

• Increase fitness 

• build confidence 

• leadership skills in a fun environment and they can even go through the belts!  
 

For more information or to book your place please contact Master Lee on 07779 275207. 
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Blackpool Transport Information – We have been asked by Blackpool Transport to pass on this link to parents 
as there is to be a fare increase from 16th January 2022. 
 

To see the new fares please follow the following link:  
 

 https://images.blackpooltransport.com/downloads/C1060%20A5%202020.pdf 
  
This has also been published on social media, the local press and on their vehicles. 

 

Pupil First 
Name 

Class 
Value 

Recognised 
Values Certificate Comment 

Amelia  RH Resilience For writing her name independently and starting to hear initial sounds.  

James  RH Relationships For becoming more confident and joining in class discussions. 

Lexi RS Resilience For working well learning her sounds and reading.  Well done Lexi! 

Ellie RS Resilience For trying her best to blend sounds and hear the word. 

Tallulah RA Relationships 
For working hard on looking after others in the classroom.  Well done 
Tallulah!  

Charlie RA Reflection 
For thinking about his active listening skills and changing his behaviour 
by ensuring he is no longer shouting out.  Well done Charlie!  

Tyrone 1H Resilience 
Tyrone has worked so hard to use his phonics when writing this week. 
Well done Tyrone! 

Violet 1H Reflection 
Violet has been a superstar this week and has been trying hard in all 
areas of class.  Well done Violet! 

Maddison  1S Resilience For working very hard on her super rocket phonics game. 

Brooke  1S Resilience For creating excellent ‘Rocket and Stars’ phonics game.  

Isla 1A Responsibility 

Isla has been reflecting on feedback from adults in the classroom to 
make her writing even better, and has been working independently on 
her writing in continuous provision. 

Oscar 1A Resilience 
Oscar has shown resilience in his learning this week and has blown us 
away with all of the tricky words he has learnt to read already this term.  

Bianka 2H Resilience For working very hard when writing sentences. 

Reuben 2H Responsibility For always getting on with his maths work. 

Logan 2S Resilience For trying hard with his phonic work. 

Cameron 2S Resilience For trying really hard with his reading. 

Marley 2A Resilience 
For always challenging himself to explain his ideas and tell why in 
Maths.  Well done Marley! 

Ehvie-Marie 2A Resilience 
For being incredibly resilient with her reading.  All her hard work has 
been noticed by all.  Everyone is so proud of her progress. 

Tilly-Rose 3H Resilience For persevering to solve multiplication problems.  Well done. 

Charlie 3H Responsibility 
For taking an active part in learning and joining in class discussions. 
Keep it up Charlie! 

Poppy 3S Relationships 
For being a fantastic talk partner, giving lots of support and 
encouragement.  Well done Poppy! 

Jenson 3S Respect 
For always following the active listening rules and setting an excellent 
example of behaviour.  Keep up the super work Jenson! 

Tommy 3A Responsibility For taking responsibility for his own behaviour and being a good friend. 

Madyson 3A Relationships For great teamwork reading maps. 

Olly 4H Resilience 
For working really hard when writing his own version of Robin Hood. 
He listened carefully and included all the items on the success criteria.  

https://images.blackpooltransport.com/downloads/C1060%20A5%202020.pdf
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Taylor 4H Resilience 
For joining in with our whole class music lesson this week.  This was a 
very big step for him and we are very proud! 

Stanley 4S Responsibility 
For outstanding effort within his work outside of school and showing 
great responsibility for his own learning. 

Scarlett 4S Resilience For excellent resilience within her multiplication work within maths! 

Tyler 4S Resilience For outstanding resilience within his written multiplication work! 

Hallie 4A Relationships 
For working co-operatively and maturely in a group, listening 
attentively and making great suggestions. 

Dexter  4A Responsibility For being a great team member and encouraging others. 

Poppy 5H Resilience For continued effort to improve her swimming ability. 

Mia 5H Respect For always working hard and pushing herself. 

Rhianna 5S Resilience For outstanding concentration on our work on factors 

Riley 5S Resilience For great work on our session on film narratives 

Sian 5A Resilience 
Sian always works fantastically but she did especially well in a recent 
challenging Geography lesson. 

Hayden 5A Respect 
Hayden participated really well and respectfully in our first Mandarin 
lesson of 2022. 

Kendra 6H Resilience For working hard in maths when faced with challenges. 

Alfie 6H Respect For always doing the right thing and being a good role model to others. 

Sam 6S Responsibility For great participation in class discussions - Well done Sam!  

Zara 6S Responsibility 
For showing a great responsibility for her own learning in reading 
sessions - Well done Zara!  

Luca 6A Responsibility For always being responsible for his learning.  

Liam 6A Respect For having fantastic manners in and outside the classroom. 

  

Diary Dates 
(Correct at time of printing) 

 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 11th February 2022 

£1 donation to go to the Neuroblastoma charity 
Please wear colours blue and/or yellow (the charity’s colours) 

(Please see letter below from Anchorsholme Academy) 
****************************************** 

Spring Half Term 2022 – School closes on Friday 11th February 2022 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm)  

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 
****************************************** 

School re-opens – Monday 21st February 2022 @ 8:50am 
****************************************** 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 1st April 2022 
****************************************** 

Easter Break 2022 – School closes on Friday 1st April 2022  
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00 pm)  

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 2:05 pm) 
****************************************** 

School re-opens – Tuesday 19th April 2022 @ 8:50am 
****************************************** 
May Day – Monday 2nd May – School closed all day 

(open as normal Tuesday 3rd May @ 8:50am) 
****************************************** 
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Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 26th May 2022 
****************************************** 

**Summer Half Term 2022 – School closes on Thursday 26th May 2022** 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm)   

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 
****************************************** 
School re-opens – Tuesday 7th June 2022 @ 8:50am 
****************************************** 

Non-Uniform Day – Thursday 21st July 2022 
****************************************** 

School closes for Summer Holidays – Thursday 21st July 2022  
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00 pm)  

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 2:05 pm) 
****************************************** 

**Please note the term dates have been amended to include the additional holiday awarded in recognition 
of Her Majesty the Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations** 
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Friday, 07 January 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you may have seen recently a fundraiser has been set up to help a little girl Isabelle Grundy, age 6, a 

pupil at Anchorsholme Academy who is suffering from stage 4 Neuroblastoma. In order to support this local 

family from Cleveleys, we are inviting all schools in FY postcodes to take part in a non uniform day on 

FRIDAY 11TH FEBRUARY 2022 where we ask that all students and staff wear the colours blue and/or 

yellow as these are the Neuroblastoma charity colours. We are hoping for a suggested £1 donation (to be 

taken into school on the day) per child and staff member in order to help raise vital funds to get Isabelle and 

her parents to the US for life saving treatment.  Could any funds collected by school be paid directly into the 

following account. 

Name          The Sea View Trust T/A Anchorsholme Academy  

Sort Code     30-90-90 

Account No   23956968 

    

Since diagnosis Isabelle has undergone a lot of intensive treatment, ranging from High dose chemotherapy, 

numerous cannulas, MIBG Scans, CT Scans, ultrasound Scans, several blood and platelet transfusions, 

High Risk Surgery- only a small section of Isabelle’s Tumour was safely removed, Stem Cell Harvest & 

Transplant. 

In the New Year once Isabelle has recovered from her Stem Cell Transplant, she will move on to her next 

stage of treatment, Radiotherapy at Christies. Once Isabelle has completed her treatment here in the UK 

there is still a 60% chance Isabelle could relapse, if this happens Isabelle's chance of survival drops to only 

5%. 
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Hawes Side Academy 
Term Dates – 2022/2023 

 School Closes School Opens 

Autumn Terms 2022 starts   Monday 5 September 2022 

Inset Day (Monday 3 October) Friday 30 September 2022 Tuesday 4 October 2022 

Autumn Half Term 2022 Friday 21 October 2022 Monday 31 October 2022 

Christmas 2022 Tuesday 20 December 2022 Thursday 5 January 2023 

Spring Half Term 2023 Friday 10 February 2023 Monday 20 February 2023 

Easter Break 2023 Friday 31 March 2023 Monday 17 April 2023 

May Day 2023 (Monday 1 May) Friday 28 April 2023 Tuesday 2 May 2023 

Summer Half Term 2023 Wednesday 24 May 2023 Monday 5 June 2023 

Summer 2023 Friday 21 July 2023   
 

Although Isabelle’s treatment is going to plan at the moment, things can change unexpectedly and we need 

to be prepared for this. Please help us raise funds in order for Isabelle and her parents to travel to America 

for treatment which is not currently available in the UK, this will allow Isabelle to receive possible life saving 

treatment. 

 

“Never in a million years did we ever think our family would be in this situation, our world has been 

completely turned upside down. Thankyou to everyone who has shown support, love and kindness towards 

Isabelle & our family, we are eternally grateful for each and every one of you. All donations great or small 

mean the world to us”.  

(Louisa Moss and Blaine Grundy, Isabelle’s parents) 

 

If you would like to learn more about Isabelle’s story you can follow it here- @neuroblastoma_and_isabelle 

Many thanks for your time and support for this local family. 

 

Kind regards,  

Emma Robinson (year 1 parent) and all of the Anchorsholme family 

          
 

Anchorsholme Academy is part of The Sea View Trust, a non-profit company limited by guarantee 
and is registered in England and Wales under no. 08597962. 

Registered Office Address: Ewood Campus Clod Lane, Haslingden, Rossendale, England, BB4 6LR. 

 


